
Welcome Year 2! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can’t wait to meet you! 

 

 

 
 



The last few months have been a little bit 

different to normal. Lots of you will have been 

doing your school work at home. Some of you 

might have been into school too. 

 

Normally, we would invite year 2 to come and 

visit us in July. We always love meeting you and 

letting you see your new classrooms. However, 

we can’t that we can do that this year. 

 

Don’t worry though. We know how important 

your move up to Junior School is and we’re going 

to do our best to support you and make this 

transition a happy one. Have a look at the 

pictures on the next few pages to learn about 

your new school… 

 

In the mean time, carry on being resilient. You 

are all amazing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The year 3 teachers 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Miss Stewart Mrs Amjad 

Mrs Simpson 



This is the Wendover Junior School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the morning, you 

will come into school 

through this gate. You 

can leave your bike or 

scooter in a safe place 

too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This is a year 3 classroom. The tables are normally 

in groups. We like to do lots of group work in year 3. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will have your very own 

locker. You can put your bag 

and coat in it! 



This is the hall. We do PE lessons here. At lunchtime, 

it turns into the dining room. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you see those lights on the ceiling? They’re really 

important for the Year 3 Nativity performance. We 

even put a big stage up. 



This is the Year 3 resource area. You might come 

out here to read with your teacher or to play games. 

 

 
 

 

Can you spot the blue pipe in the middle of the 

picture above? When it rains, you can see the rain 

water trickling down… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This is the peace room. You can go here at 

lunchtime. It’s very peaceful! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peace room activities 

 Drawing/colouring 

 Board games 

 Relaxing in the tent 

 Reading 

 Chatting to friends 



Here is the playground. It is really big. At lunchtime 

you can take play equipment out of the shed to play 

games with your friends! 

 

There is a special 

area for playing 

football too! Can you 

see the gazebo at the 

side? It’s great to 

relax in on sunny days. 

In Summer, we get to 

eat our lunch outside! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are some year 

3s playing 4 square! 

 

 

 



This is the adventure trail. It’s so much fun! 

 

 
 

Some children like to time themselves completing the 

whole trail! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In year 3, we do computing lessons each week. We 

have iPads and laptops. Some children are chosen as 

the laptop monitors and are in charge of sorting the 

laptops into the trolley. 

 

 



This is the reception area. You can go here if you 

need help from the medical room or you want to look 

in lost property! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you noticed that there 

is a lot of red in our school? 

You’ll wear a red jumper 

when you come. 


